
 

 

 
Thursday, 28th September 2022 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
I am writing to let you know about an opportunity that is being offered to all Sixth Form students. 
 
The students are reaching that age when they are beginning to learn to drive, booking lessons and 
preparing for tests. This is a very exciting time and is a key step towards independence. However, 
statistically, the 17-21 age bracket is the most likely to be involved in accidents. The Emmbrook Sixth 
Form feel that part of our enrichment programme should cover these kinds of topics. 
 
With this in mind, on Tuesday 1st November we will be taking all Sixth Form students to the Hexagon in 
Reading for a course aimed at young drivers. 
 
The course is being run by the ‘safer drivers’ initiative and will feature a 90 min production about being a 
‘young driver’ and all the responsibilities that come with this. 
 
The course is funded by Thames Valley Police, who also subsidizes the travel costs.  This leaves a small 
fee (£1) to be paid by each student.  This fee can be paid using the school’s online payment system. 
 
The coach will leave school at 9:25am, to arrive at the Hexagon for a 10:30am start.  Students will be 
picked up at approximately 12.15pm and returned to school for approximately 12:45pm. 
 
Please complete a medical form, which is included with this letter.  This form needs to be printed and 
signed in order for students to be able to accompany the course and needs to be returned to your child’s 
tutor by Wednesday 12th October. 
 
If you require more information about the production, please look at: http://www.safedrive.org.uk/ 
 
Any questions, please just email me DConstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk  
 
Kind regards, 
 
D Constable (Sixth Form Leader)  

 


